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Y [*¥ Beptember 22, 1978

Docket No. 50-201

Mr. Richard W. Starostecki, Chief = %A -
Fuel Reprocessing and Recycle Branch \e g
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety T /
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission : WSy
Washington, D. C. 20555 AL

Dear Mr. Starostecki:

Please be advised that NFS will submit its evalua-
tion on the soecific items addressed in your letter
dated June 27th prior to October 16, 1978 rather than
the Septembe. 30th estimate made ir my letter of
August 14th.

Very truly yours,

B ———

James R. Clark
Manager, Quality Assurance
and Licensing
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